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Statement from Regis Aged Care regarding the Aged Care Royal Commission Interim Report 

“Regis supports the Royal Commission into Aged Care and measures to improve outcomes for 

residents to underpin the sustainability of the sector. 

We share the community’s concern, anger and disappointment about the cases of poor and 

negligent care, assault and abuse which have been highlighted through the Royal Commission 

process so far. 

Regis supports the important work of the Royal Commission in identifying the failings in the aged 

care system and we look forward to working with the Royal Commission and Government to reshape 

the system going forward.  These are complex issues which require wide ranging, systemic changes. 

It is equally important to recognise, as the Royal Commission does, that the majority of aged care 

workers are doing the best they can to deliver care to vulnerable members of the community in 

what can be a very challenging environment. 

Regis is committed to maintaining a leading position in providing high standards of care and service.” 

 

Linda Mellors 

Managing Director and CEO 
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